
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

16th April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Clubs during Spring term will run for 10 weeks from WC Monday 22nd April until WC 1st 
July (please note no clubs during half term, bank holiday Monday or inset days).  
 
The Clubs are available for sign up on ParentPay.  Please log on and tick the parental 
consent for whichever club your child would like to participate in by Sunday 21st April 
2024. All children who attend an afterschool activity must be collected.  
 
Your child will be expected to attend every week and will not be allowed to leave 
before 4.30pm unless school is informed by a parent by telephone or in writing. 
 
 
Monday 
Sports Club - All year groups      3.30-4.30pm 
 
Tuesday 
Booster Club -Year 5-by invite only     3.30-4.30pm 
 
Friday 
STEAM club- All year groups      3.30-4.30pm 
 

 
Sarah Owens 

 

Bakewell Methodist Academy 
Stoney Close 
Bakewell  
DE45 1FR 
 
www. Bakewellmethodistacademy.co.uk  
01629 812389 
info@bma.epworthtrust.org.uk   
 
Headteacher, Mrs Sarah Owens  
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